
LITTLE BRITCHES INFORMATION 

 

Dear Little Britches Families, 

Welcome to Little Britches at SARI Therapeutic Riding!  We are eager to share this fun and 

exciting program with your child, and are looking forward to a program full of crafts, games, 

songs, horsemanship and pony rides. 

Session Dates: Spring 2024 
Sunday September 22nd 
Sunday October 20th 
Sunday November 17th 
Sunday December 15th 

Morning program runs from 9:00am–12:00pm and is for children aged 4–8. 

Afternoon program runs from 1:00pm–4:00pm and is for children aged 8–12. 

Registration Details 

 All registration and payment will be done online at sari.ca. 

 If your child has a diagnosed special need and has not previously participated in a SARI program please 
submit a physician’s referral, found at sari.ca. Physician’s referrals are due to the SARI office by August 1. 

 Once the physician’s referral has been received, we will contact you to schedule an intake assessment 
with our Program Therapist. There is a $100 assessment fee, and missed assessments or cancellations 
less that 24 hours are subject to a $50 fee. Assessment is mandatory prior to entrance into the program. 

 Please share any relevant information that will assist us in making this a positive experience for your 
child, i.e. behavioural/emotional details, assistive measures, etc. 

 The program you are registered for (AM or PM) is the program you will continue to come to throughout 
the session.  

Payment Details 

 Payment of $275 will reserve the spot and should be made payable to SARI Therapeutic Riding.  

 Spots will not be reserved without payment. 

 No refunds will be given for missed Little Britches dates.  

 Should a participant withdraw from the program prior to the halfway point 50% of the total session fee 
will be refunded. No refunds will be issued past the halfway point. 

 

For more information, please contact the SARI office at 519-666-1123 or email office@sari.ca 

mailto:office@sari.ca

